RECEIVED
Charles F. Soules, P.E. 0CT 18 201
Director, Public Works PUBLIC WORKS

P.O. Box 708

Lawrence, KS, 66044-0708

Dear Chuck,

The undersigned residents of Bardith Court would like to commend the various workers in the street
maintenance department for the excellent work in rebuilding our street between September 12 and
30", 2011. We have all eagerly awaited this project for some time and are very pleased with the results,
but also with how well the project progressed.

Our one-black long cui-de-sac provided many challenges for the workers to maintain access to each
house as much as possible while rebuilding the street. The project was planned and executed in an
efficient, effective manner with the workers continuing to address the work and make progress each
day. The workers were universatly pleasant and kept the residents informed about what was coming
next. They were courteous about ailowing us to drive in and out during the workday, often interrupting
their work to accommodate our travels, and even moving trash containers to 27" street for pickup.
When they ieft the work area for the day, the street was cleared of debris and work materials, and
almost always, access was maintained to each house.

Please know that we are all very pleased with the resuits of this project and want to express ouf sincere
thanks to all who were involved.

Bardith Court Residents

Wakefield and Doris Dort, 2631 Bardith Court
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Mike and Judy Tomei, 2626 Bardith Court Brian and Kathy Lewis, 2630 Bardith Court
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